
The Grand Traverse Band Fire Department 
invites families to bring their children’s 

Halloween candy for a free safety inspection. 
Fire department personnel will be available to 
review candy collections to help ensure a safe 

and enjoyable holiday.

This initiative is part of  our ongoing 
commitment to community safety and public 

service. We encourage families to take 
advantage of  this opportunity and visit the 

fire station for a brief  inspection.

For additional information, please contact the 
Grand Traverse Band Fire Department at 

231-534-7666
firerescue@gtb-nsn.gov

October 31, 2025
Hours 6pm – 9pm

H A L L O W E E N  C A N D Y  S A F E T Y  I N S P E C T I O N
G R A N D  T R A V E R S E  B A N D  F I R E  D E P A R T M E N T

3 5 0 1  N .  P U T N A M  R O A D ,  P E S H A W B E S T O W N
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